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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 1:17 PM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: Orr Block Project

�
�
From: Kelley Brown [mailto:kbrown320@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 10:14 AM 
To: David A. Olson 
Subject: Orr Block Project 

Dear Mr. Olson: 

I wanted to register my support for the Orr Block re-zoning and special permit application.  I think this is just 
the kind of project that Newton needs:  more market-rate and affordable housing, mixed use, good 
design, density in the right location. 

Can you please forward my e-mail to the City Council members? 

Thank you - Kelley Brown, 457 Waltham Street, West Newton 
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